
Loudoun County, Virginia 
www.loudoun.gov                NEWS RELEASE 

Office of the County Administrator, Public Affairs and Communications 
1 Harrison Street SE, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA  20177-7000 
703-777-0113  Fax 703-771-5841 
  

For Immediate Release  Media Contact: Glen Barbour, Public Affairs and Communications Officer 
November 7, 2022                                         703-771-5086, Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov  

Overnight Lane Closures on Route 7 Scheduled to begin Nov. 10 in Sterling  
 

Beginning Thursday, November 10, 2022, Loudoun County is planning overnight lane closures 
on Route 7 at the Lakeland Drive and Potomac View Road intersections in Sterling as part of the 
Route 7 Pedestrian Improvement Project. Single- and double-lane closures, as required, are set to 
begin at 9:00 p.m. and end by 5:00 a.m. the following morning. The closures are necessary to install 
permanent crosswalks at these locations.  

 
Work will continue nightly for several days, weather permitting. A complete closure of Route 7 

in either direction is not anticipated. However, if a full closure becomes necessary for the safety of 
the traveling public, complete road closures will only occur for a maximum of 15 minutes. 

 
Drivers should use extra caution when travelling through the area and follow all directions from 

the posted signs and road crews.  
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